
Town Hall closed to the public until further 

notice. 

Posted on: December 14, 2020 - 2:39pm 

 

To help ensure the safety of visitors and staff, the Town Hall will be closed to the general public 

entering the building and will remain so through the end of the year and until further 

notice.  Offices are staffed and will continue to conduct business via phone calls, email and 

mail.  Please visit our website to find ways to conduct Town Hall business through our online 

services. 

 


